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At	a	time	when	signs	of	global	warming	and	pollution	is	obvious,	we	should	be	
encouraging	more	of	Australia's	population	to	take	up	solar	power.	An	increase	
in	the	FIT,	in	order	to	counter	the	extraordinary	rise	in	electricity	and	gas,	is	
what	is	needed	for	the	good	of	the	Australia	and	its	people	
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